
 
 

 

 
 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS AND PARENTS 
 

 
 

All seniors will be required to take a formal senior yearbook photo  
at registration on August 12, 2019.  

 
You are welcome to have other senior photos taken for personal use. 
 
Appropriate dress for formal senior photos includes: 
 

• A button-down collared dress shirt (any color). 

• A tie. 

• A suit jacket (optional). 

• An appropriate length haircut. 

• A clean-shaven face. 
 
Please refer to the examples above. Seniors who do not wear or bring appropriate attire will not 
be allowed to continue through the registration process until they have fulfilled the portrait 
requirement. 
 
The photos will be head and shoulders only and will be taken on a consistent gray background. 
You are not obligated to purchase them and, if you are planning to have other senior photos 
taken, you might consider the options available to you from Jeremy Johnson Photography. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Yearbook Advisor Matt Rasgorshek at 
mrasgorshek@creightonprep.org. 

 

http://www.jeremyjohnsonphoto.com/
mailto:mrasgorshek@creightonprep.org

